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Comments: This action concerns me because for the last 17 years I have been enjoying our forests by

snowmobiling.  Our Sky High Ranch community is situated on the edge of the forest which is being considered to

regulate. In any one outing we may ride 25 to 50 miles enjoying the natural beauty of the land.  Never have I

seen anyone destroy and part of the land.  We obviously are on top of the snow and don't damage land or trees.

Our favorite rides may take us to Bear Trap Basin, Jelemy Basin, or even to Highland Lakes region.  In all these

17 years of snowmobiling we are always courtious to any cross country skiers or snow shoers we may come

across.  In saying that,I can probably count them on 1 hand( the number of I have seen).  I was going to state

maybe 12, but that would be an over exageration.  No one ,except the  snowmobile crowd are out there. To limit

access to certain areas of our forest for a very few people doesn't seem right.  I hope you put great care in your

decision for the majority of people using our land. thank you


